
 
 
 

          Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority 
          Aturidat Ginima’ Yan Rinueban Siudat Guahan 

          117 Bien Venida Avenue, Sinajana, GU 96910 
          Phone: (671) 477-9851 · Fax: (671) 300-7565 · TTY: (671) 472-3701 

 
 

          GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities. 
          The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator. 

          The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers. 

 
EDDIE BAZA CALVO         RAY TENORIO 
Governor of Guam         Lt. Governor of Guam 
    
 
 
              REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
                  RFQ # 6-21-2017-AMP 
                        This AD is paid with HUD Funds by GHURA 
 
 Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) is soliciting proposals from 
Individuals/Firms to Establish a Utility Allowance Schedule. 
 
Interested firms may obtain copies of the RFQ at the GHURA main Office starting on June 21, 
2017. Original and four copies of proposals containing Statements will be accepted until 2:00PM. 
(Guam Standard Time) July 7, 2017 at the GHURA Main Office, Sinajana, Guam. 
  
GHURA hereby notifies all firms that it will affirmatively insure that in any contract entered into 
pursuant to this advertisement, small business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to 
submit proposals and will not be discriminated against on grounds of race, color, religion, 
gender, or disability, or national origin. 
  
GHURA reserves the right to waive minor informalities, cancel this solicitation at any time and 
reject any and all bids. For more information please call the Procurement Office Ms. Priscilla K. 
Rideb email priscilla@ghura.org at 475-1356, or A/E Department Albert Santos email 
alsantos1@ghura.org at 475-1404 or visit the GHURA website: www.ghura.org.   
 
                 
                   
 

                                                              MICHAEL J. DUENAS 
                           Executive  Director    


